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Now is the time to book your club’s place at one of the best networking and development opportunities in
grassroots table tennis!

The latest Table Tennis England Club and Volunteer Conferences are scheduled to take place at the University of
Worcester on September 9 and Fulham Football Club on September 30.

Clubs and volunteers are invited to join us on either day for an event packed full of workshops and networking
opportunities.

Delegates can get to know their neighbouring clubs, meet Table Tennis England head office staff and participate
in a variety of workshops all designed to support club development.

What's more, delegates attending the Worcester conference will also receive a free ticket to watch the Europe
Youth Top 10 event, which is taking place in the venue during the same weekend.

The invitations are open to two members per club. The Conference will be aimed at volunteers holding
committee roles and key administrative posts within regions, counties, leagues and clubs. Please note that
spaces are limited.

The days will run from 10.30am to around 3.30pm.

Click here to book your club’s place
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